
From: Laura Robinson [mailto:lauracrobinson@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 9:01 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: invitation to oil presentation tonight 
 
Dear Members of the Ann Arbor Planning Commission, 
 
We'd like to invite you to attend the presentation we're sponsoring tonight from 7:30-9:30 at the 
Scio Township Hall on Zeeb Road, featuring Christopher Grobbel, Ph.D., environmental 
consultant and former DEQ official. He'll be speaking on the risks of oil and gas development, 
and local solutions. A flyer about the presentation is attached. 
 
We hope you can attend! You can also continue to stay in touch with what our group is doing by 
going to our website or FB and twitter feeds. 
 
Thanks, and hope to see you tonight. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Laura Robinson 
President, Citizens for Oil-Free Backyards 
www.oilfreebackyards.org 
 

mailto:lauracrobinson@gmail.com
http://www.oilfreebackyards.org/


WANT TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THE 
RISKS OF OIL & GAS 

DEVELOPMENT, AND ABOUT LOCAL 
SOLUTIONS? 

 
THERE ARE THINGS THAT 

CAN BE DONE! 
 

 

IT’S TIME TO GET EMPOWERED! 

PLEASE ATTEND OUR TALK BY  

ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANT 
and former MDEQ official 

 

CHRISTOPHER GROBBEL, Ph.D. 
 

TUESDAY, MAY 20, 2014 

7:30-9:30 PM 

SCIO TOWNSHIP HALL 

827 N. ZEEB ROAD 
 

SPONSORED BY CITIZENS FOR OIL-FREE BACKYARDS 
WWW.OILFREEBACKYARDS.ORG 

WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/CITIZENSFOROILFREEBACKYARDS 
TWITTER @OILFREEBACKYARDS 
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